
December 1, 2022 
 

Notice: MetLife Employee Member Benefit Plan Update 
 

 
Dear Valued Versant Health Vision Provider, 
 
We are excited to notify you that Versant Health is launching new services and member coverages 
including diabetic services and eyewear to include safety, bluelight and sun protection through 
2023.  These benefit enhancements, outlined below, currently impact MetLife Employees 
beginning January 1, 2023.  However, as we grow in 2023, you will see expansion of these 
product offerings to additional clients. This gives you an opportunity to service more patients and 
positively impact the healthcare of members in your community.  

 

• Diabetic Eye Care 
o What is the update? 

▪ Versant Health has implemented an enhancement to existing diabetic 
benefits for the MetLife Employees member group.  This includes 
procedures impacting age-related macular degeneration and glaucoma.  
See updated CPT codes below added for 2023.  Additional details will be 
available on your Provider Portal by 1/1/2023.  
 

Services Description  

92002, 92004, 92012, 92014  Medical exams  

92133  SCODI-P (optic nerve)  

92134  SCODI-P (retina)  

92250  Fundus photography*  

92020  Gonioscopy  

92225-92226  Extended ophthalmoscopy  

92227  Remote retinal imaging only  

92228  Remote retinal imaging with interpretation and report  

92499  Exam w/refraction for diabetic patients  

*Retinal screening is also covered for eligible asymptomatic (no manifestation of diabetic eye 
disease) diabetic patients.  

 
o Who does this impact? 

▪ This benefit will be available for MetLife Employees.   
o When does this take effect? 

▪ Starting 1/1/2023 
 

• Safety Eye Wear 
o What is the update? 

▪ Versant Health is adding the frame allowance benefit making safety 
materials available to purchase at your practice.  Feel free to utilize your 



practice’s safety eyewear inventory or contact us at the number below to 
order a safety frame for eligible members. 

o Who does this impact? 
▪ This benefit will be available for Interstate Chemical Company 

(Pennsylvania) at this time.  These benefits will be included in additional 
plans and geographic markets in the future. 

o When does this take effect? 
▪ Starting 1/1/2023 

 
 
We will continue to keep you updated on additional member benefits that may impact your 
practice through the year.  If you have questions or concerns, please call 1 (877) 235-5317, 
Monday to Friday from 8am to 8pm EST. We will be happy to assist you. Thank you for 
providing exceptional care to our members, your patients!   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Provider Network Team 
Versant Health 
 

 


